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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
Crime Prevention Committee  

 
August 12th, 2020 at 7:00 PM  

 
Hillside Conference Room – City Hall  

10890 San Pablo Ave.  
El Cerrito, CA 94530  

 
This Meeting Place is Wheelchair Accessible 

 

 

 
 
 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE  
Crime Prevention Committee   

SCHEDULED FOR 
August 12th, 2020 at 7:00 PM  

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 
 
 

The next regular meeting of the Crime Prevention Committee is scheduled 
for September 9th, 2020 at 7:00 PM in the Hillside Conference Room – City 

Council – 10890 San Pablo Ave., El Cerrito, Ca 94530.  
 
 
 

For additional information please contact Sgt. Scott Cliatt at (510) 215-4418. 
 


